
The Vermont Society of the

Sons of the American Revolution


 The Treasurer

850 Park Street, Brandon, VT 05733


Dear Compatriot:


Thank you for your ongoing membership in the Vermont Society, Sons of the American Revolution. 


The re-enlistment process (membership renewal / dues billing) for the Society is underway.  Dues 
must be paid in advance to be in good standing for the next calendar year.  Per vote of the 
delegates at the SAR National Congress in Orlando in July, the National portion of dues 
increases from $35 to $50 per member.  Vermont’s portion of $15 remains unchanged after 
many years.  So for most members, the annual dues are now $65.  You must pay National dues to 
retain your Vermont membership — there is no “state member only” option.  2024 dues are now 
billed and payable.  Members who have not renewed by 31 December will be dropped at the 
January 2024 meeting of the Board of Managers. 


	 ☞   You may renew by check or money order made payable to “Vermont SAR” and 
mailed to Seth M. Hopkins, 850 Park St, Brandon, VT 05733-8815. 


	 ☞   You may renew in a secure online environment using a credit card or PayPal, through 
our website at vtssar.org/payment.php (you need not have a PayPal account).  Those choosing 
this will incur a nominal fee but save a check, an envelope, and a stamp.   Thank you for your 
prompt attention to this first notice, which saves several volunteers in our Society additional time, 
effort, and inconvenience.


Thank you for doing your part to preserve and extend the priceless legacy left us by our heroic 
patriot forefathers.  

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully yours,

	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

Seth Michael Hopkins, Treasurer  2017-  

treasurer@vtssar.org call or text: (802) 247-3300

2024 Vermont Society SAR Annual Dues Categories:


Regular (“Primary”) Member (includes National):       $65

  Junior (under age 18) member (includes National):       $10


Dual Member (VT only; National by another state):       $15

Prepaid National Life Member (VT dues only):       $15


Please make check payable to “Vermont SAR” and mail to          

Seth M. Hopkins, 850 Park St, Brandon, VT  05733-8815

mailto:oskarhop@me.com

